Course Expectations for CGI Participants Seeking Graduate Credit
1. Attend all 4 sessions scheduled in the district. 
2. Arrange for a “culminating” activity that reflects the efforts put forth during the year to address student performance in mathematics.  This may take the form of one of the following:
A)   A summative discussion whereby participants should be prepared to discuss the following   
      areas:

1. For what instructional purpose did you engage in the study or course?  Was there something you noticed about student achievement or performance that caused you to investigate an intervention, strategy, new tool, etc?  

2. What observations were made in the event that these strategies or tools were implemented with students?  Did these observations challenge beliefs you held about some or all of your students?

3. What did you learn about yourself and your teaching?  

4. Did your efforts impact the way you assess student learning or progress?  

5. How might you maintain momentum from any gains in practice that you encountered as a result of the study?  

             The basis for these questions is the Wisconsin Teacher Standards.  

             Discussions may be held individually or in groups

OR

B)  An invitation to visit your classroom to witness a strategy or strategies that you picked           up from the readings, discussions, your colleagues, etc.  Of course, this is not evaluative.
It will be up to participants to contact me about a culminating activity prior to May 9th.  If meeting in a group, please have a group rep contact me on behalf of members.    We can meet whenever you’re ready and wherever you’d like, but “grades” will not be submitted to Viterbo until the week of May 15.  
Thanks for your interest and participation in the CGI course.  Opportunities like this represent exciting ways to build rapport and dialogue within a department or building.  I hope you find the experience worthwhile and that you think of ways in which we can expand on ideas in the future.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thanks!

Dave
